Newspaper Report 
Three children from Blagdon were at the centre of global attention today after their reports of an extraordinary encounter with an alien space-craft.
The three, all pupils from St Mark’s Primary School, were returning from football practice on Wednesday evening when they saw the craft in the Roberts Road Community Woods.
They described a “metallic object” which hovered and then rose rapidly into the air. 
What makes their sighting exceptional is that the pictures taken by one of the children match exactly those taken earlier this month in Siberia, Russia. 
Paul Volke, an international UFO expert, is in no doubt that this represents exciting new evidence. “To have two recorded sightings, so far away from one another, but so similar in detail, makes me believe that this is the start of a new wave of visitations. It is incumbent on us to treat this sighting with the utmost seriousness.”
Meanwhile, the boys’ school and families seem intent on protecting them from media intrusion, refusing requests for interviews from news outlets around the world and asking that they be allowed to continue with their normal lives. 
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